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	Getting in Touch With Literacy
	November 13-17, 2019

Seattle, Washington




CALL FOR PROPOSALS

Proposals related to all areas of literacy for individuals with visual impairments are now being accepted for presentations at the Fourteenth Biennial Getting In Touch with Literacy Conference.  Proposals will be considered that focus on development and use of literacy skills at all age and ability levels and other relevant issues for this special topic conference. Please complete the information below and return this form along with a full description of the presentation to the program planning committee (gitwl1993@gmail.com) by March 1, 2019.  Program decisions will be made and presenters will be contacted by March 31, 2019.

Name of Lead Presenter:

Affiliation:

Address:

Phone number:

Email:

Co: presenters (name, affiliation, email):
Title of Presentation (as it should appear in the Conference Program):
Type of presentation (all presentations are scheduled for 1 hour):


☐   Lecture


☐   Panel


☐   Workshop (interactive)


☐   Poster

Target audience:

Brief program description (as it should appear in the program and pre-conference advertisements - Limit to 50 words)

Include a one- to two-page full description of your presentation listing three objectives for the participants (this will be used for CEU credits)
Each room will be equipped with a projector and screen.  Presenters are responsible for bring a laptop or any other necessary equipment. 
Speakers must register for this conference. Conference registration information will be available by April 1, 2019. Please check the conference website at www.gettingintouchwithliteracy.org for information regarding registration and hotel reservations. 
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